From:

Sent: 21 June 2022 11:22

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc:

Subject: Barbican Association

Attachments: Pavilion Bar - BA objection letter 20th June 2022.doc

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir/Madam

Ref: Application for Premises Licence from The Pavilion Bar and Restaurant Ltd, Retail Unit 3, South 200
Aldersgate Street, London ECIA 4HD

I attach a letter written on behalf of the Barbican Association, a Recognised Tenants’ Association representing
the residents of the Barbican Estate, to object to the above application principally on the grounds of the
Prevention of Public Nuisance, in particular those of noise disturbance and danger to public safety. Our
detailed objection letter is attached.

Please could you confirm its safe receipt at your earliest convenience.
Many thanks and kind regards,
Sue Cox

Deputy Chair, Barbican Association Planning & Licensing Sub-Committee





